R BRI S a

LY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

23rd May, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 2lst instant intimating that you propose to have the
steamer "ZAPALA" re-measured at Cardiff in accordance with
the new Load Line regulations, and with regard thereto I
think it well to inform you that the necessary particulars
have already been sent to the Society's Surveyors at that
port.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithnfully,

pro 3ecretary.

Meesrs. Arbhur Holland & Co., Ltd.,
20, Billliter Street,
E.C.3.




